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Good morning Chairman Vigesaa and Committee members.  For the record, Blake Crosby, 

Executive Director, North Dakota League of Cities 

      

We are in support of HB 1064 allowing NDITD to enter into agreements with various 

government entities for cybersecurity prevention and strategies.  We recognize the interplay 

with other cities and with State, Federal and other agencies that makes it vital to protect all 

systems critical to the function of local government. 

 

We support a DO-PASS on HB 1064.  Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 


